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Braverman Joins Butler + Burke 
 

WINSTON-SALEM, N.C. (FEBRUARY 19, 2016) – Phillip T. Braverman has 
joined Butler + Burke LLP in Winston-Salem as an associate accountant.  
 
A native of Hillsborough, North Carolina, Braverman received a bachelor’s 
degree in business administration from Appalachian State University in 2014.  
He then went on to earn his Master of Science in Accounting in 2015, also from 
Appalachian State University. 
 
Butler + Burke is a full-service public accounting firm located at 100 Club Oaks 
Court, Suite A, in Winston-Salem.  Founded in 1976, Butler + Burke has 
professional expertise in financial reporting and assurance services, tax 
compliance, tax planning, retirement and education planning and business 
consulting.  For more information, visit butlerandburkecpa.com. 
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